
1. The second symposium on "Women and Domestic Violence" is held by the 

Shatt Al-Arab University College- Women Empowerment Unit. 

The second symposium in a series of seminars hosted by the Women Empowerment 

Unit was held under the auspices of the Dean of Shatt Al-Arab University College 

and the Dean’s Assistant for Scientific Affairs. 

The symposium explored the various types of violence that can be used against 

women, including domestic abuse, institutionalized violence, and violence that 

occurs at work. Legal Counsel Naila Abdel Qader Al-Sawad spoke at the conference. 

The Dean and Head of the English Department from Shatt Al-Arab University 

College attended the session. A few members of the teaching staff as well as several 

students were present. 

 

    

2. "Women and Professional Creativity" is the subject of a symposium hosted 

by the Shatt Al-Arab University College Women Empowerment Unit. 

The Women Empowerment Unit held a symposium on the role of women in society 

under the sponsorship of the Dean of Shatt Al-Arab University College and the 

Dean’s Assistant for Scientific Affairs. As the female half of society, women play a 



significant role in all spheres of life and work to educate the male half. Dr. Alaa 

Abdul-Imam (Dean Assistant of the College of Education for Girls at the University 

of Basra) delivered a speech at the symposium. 

   

3. Youth and Small Enterprises: A Symposium is being held by the Women 

Empowerment Unit at Shatt Al-Arab University College. 

Under the patronage of the Dean of Shatt Al-Arab University College and with the 

direction of the Dean Assistant for Scientific Affairs, Ms. Nidal Mousa Hammoud 

delivered a speech at the "Youth and Small Enterprises" symposium organized by 

the Shatt Arab University College's Women Empowerment Unit. The presentation 

focused on the abilities that young people need to start a small business. She also 

spoke about enhancing youth capabilities and enhancing young people's abilities to 

think creatively when developing their future small ventures. 

 

 



The Dean, the Assistant Dean for Scientific Affairs, the Head of the Department of  

English,  as well as a number of instructors and students, all attended the symposium. 

In recognition of the lecture's contribution to the hosting of such courses, the Dean 

of Shatt Al-Arab University College handed a letter of thanks and appreciation to 

the lecturer. 

 

 

 



4. The third symposium on "Women and Scientific Empowerment" is 

presented by the Women Empowerment Unit at Shatt Al-Arab University 

College. 

Under the patronage of the Dean of Shatt Al-Arab University College and the Dean 

Assistant for Scientific Affairs, the Women Empowerment Unit organized the third 

symposium regarding the role and position of women in society as they play a great 

part in all areas of life 

A lecture by Dr. Salma Abdel-Baqi Muhammad, the Dean  the College of Computer 

Science and Information Technology at the University of Basra, was given during 

the symposium in front of the Dean of Shatt Al-Arab University College, the heads 

of the English language and Computer Science Departments, as well as a few faculty 

members from Basra University and Shatt Al-Arab University College, besides a 

number of students. 

 

 

 


